
 
 

 
Tuesday 28th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents of current Year 5, 

 

Year 6 Residential Visit to Braeside 

In September 2025 we are planning to take the children in Year 6 on a residential trip to Braeside Education Centre 

which is in Devizes. In the past, we used to take Year 5/6, on a residential visit, on a bi-annual basis but due to 

numbers we have now changed this to an annual Year 6 visit. I will be leading this visit. 

 

Braeside has gained an excellent reputation for providing tailor-made outdoor learning experiences and has an 

exemplary safety record. If you would like to find out more, visit the website https://www.braeside-education.co.uk/  

 

The children undertake a busy programme whilst they are away, but please be assured this does not include any 

dangerous activities. They will learn new skills, get to know each other better and also learn to be more 

independent.   

 

Dates: Wednesday 24th – Friday 26th September 2025 

Cost: £255 

 

Please be assured that Braeside is competitively priced and offers a good standard of tuition and accommodation. 

The price includes accommodation costs, food, activities and transport costs.  The FOSS are kindly contributing to the 

cost of the coach. 

 

If you have any difficulties in paying for the residential, please get in contact with either myself or Mrs Watkins as we 

do not want your child to miss out.  

 

Please give your parental consent on ParentPay by Monday 10th February 2025 at the latest (We need to let 

Braeside know numbers by February half term).   

You can then either pay the full amount for the visit or we have broken it down into more manageable amounts.  

The dates are by when we need the payments. 

Tuesday 4th March  2025 £50 (non-refundable deposit) 

Tuesday 2nd  April   2025 £50 (non-refundable deposit) 

Tuesday 6th  May    2025  £50  

Tuesday 3rd  June 2025  £50  

Tuesday 1st   July  2025  £55 

 

Kindest regards  

 

Jane Wilson 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

finance@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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